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Across

1. Bygone women's 
magazine

8. Ordered

15. Many a Bedouin

16. "__ a day..."

17. __ be great (takes 
chances)

18. Dante form

19. Subside

20. Ayres and Wallace

22. Unsophisticated

23. In the same place, in 
Latin

25. Horse halter

27. "Wedding Album" 
performer

28. Descartes of 
philosophy

29. __ d'amour (baroque 
instrument)

31. Dancer José

33. Disaster __

34. Candor

36. Times of sports 
competitions

38. Intruder

41. Ms. Krabappel

45. Kenyan running great 
Kipchoge

46. Apt. house

47. Sizable paper 
quantity

48. Ram's ma'am

49. Three-division sports 
gp.

51. Cigarillo brand that 
comes in grape and peach 
flavors

53. Use a combine

55. Enduring dance song

57. Blaise's blaze

58. Port near Gibraltar

60. "Storage Wars" sales 
event

62. Novel delivery 
system?

63. Labour PM Attlee

64. Bun makers, e.g.

65. Significant 
advancement

Down

1. Wine named for a 
Portuguese island

2. One catching soft 
shells

3. Semiautomatic rifle

4. Homer's dad

5. Tightly twisted cotton 
thread

6. Newish, as a car

7. Reason to bring out the 
chains

8. Lawyers with many 
assts.

9. January in Juarez

10. __ insurance

11. What sgts. turn in at 
HQ's

12. Shining example

13. Weather-changing 
phenomena

14. Bishop's underlings

21. Part of a 
swashbuckler

24. Pierce the ears of

26. Listened to, as advice

30. Ginkgo __

32. Include, as a coupon

35. __ science 
(superstitious invocation 
of technology)

37. Burr cop drama

38. 1960s R&B backup 
group, with "the"

39. 1980s sitcom set in 
rural Vermont

40. Maura of "ER"

42. Put on a pedestal

43. "Like what, say"

44. Is equivalent (to)

50. Good humor

52. Apparently anxious 
person

54. "Es ist mir __" ("I 
don't care")

56. Some outdoor gear

59. Monopoly purchases: 
abbr.

61. Texter's "No more 
details!"


